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OPEN YOUTH ROOM 

We will gather two times in April.  The April 7 meeting is specifically 

for those youth and chaperones attending the National Youth 

Gathering in Minneapolis.   

The second Open Youth Room will be on April 28. This is for all to 

attend. 

Both Open Youth Rooms will begin at 6:30 p.m. and conclude at 8:00 

p.m.  Friends are invited to attend the April 28 evening.  Refreshments 

will be available both evenings. 

“He has Risen!  He has Risen indeed!  Alleluia! 

BIKE RIDE DOWNTOWN 

We will try this event in April this year.  The plan right now is to take 

the train down to Union Station.  The bike rental facility is close to the 

ice skating rink.  We will bike along the lakefront for two hours and then 

head somewhere for lunch. 

The date for this event is Saturday, April 27.  We will leave from Trinity 

at 8:15 a.m. and will return to Trinity around 3:30 p.m. 

Cost for your train ticket, bike rental, helmet (you can bring your own) 

and lunch will be $25.  I will let you know if there is a waiver.  Friends 

are invited to attend.  Parents are needed to drive to and from the train station.  Sign-up deadline is Easter 

Sunday.   

EASTER BREAKFAST SET-UP AND EASTER BREAKFAST 

Easter Breakfast set-up will be on Saturday, April 20, from 9:30 a.m. – 10:30 a.m.  Please bring the items you 

signed up for at the Parents’ Meeting at this time.  You can also bring your bake sale items at this time.   

The Easter Breakfast will begin at 7:45 a.m. and will conclude around 10:15 a.m.  We will start cooking around 

6:30 a.m. and clean-up will take us close to 11:00 a.m.  Remember there are three shifts to work, each are 90 

minutes long.  They run from 6:30 a.m. and conclude at 11:00 a.m. 

 

A RECENT SUCCESS 

Thank you to everyone who 

helped with our Lenten 

Dinner.  It went very 

smoothly. 

Thank you, also, to all who 

have helped with the Lenten 

Lunches for thepast six 

weeks. 

Congratulations to David 

Lehenbauer on becoming the 

state indoor high jump 

champion.  David is heading 

to Indiana University in the 

fall. 

Congratulations to Garan 

Polic on basketball 

scholarship to St Ambrose 

University. 

 

 

 



YOUTH GATHERING INFORMATION 

Just a reminder that we are meeting this Sunday, April 7, at 6:30 p.m. 

in the church basement for our next meeting.  We will finish up our 

Bible study for the gathering.  I will also be sharing with you our hotel 

assignment for the week. 

 

PLANT SALE 

Plant Sale forms are available in the church narthex or on the tlbr.org 

website.  Forms need to be turned in by Easter Sunday, April 21.  We 

need to work together to add some new customers to our account.  I 

have not heard yet from Bedford Park which has always given us a big 

order.  This is one of our biggest fundraisers for the year.  The more 

money we raise the more we can put in your family account.  Try to 

ask family and friends to order their plants from us. 

 

CLOTHING COLLECTION 

Please keep bringing those bags of clothes and other soft items.  The 

pod is over half full and will be gone right after Mother’s Day.  The last 

day to bring items in is the day of the plant sale.  Remember you get 

$50 in your account for every 55-gallon bag of items you bring in. 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

Our Vacation Bible School is June 10-14.  VBS is from 8:30 a.m. till 12:00 noon.  Please sign-up if you plan to 

help no later than Mother’s Day weekend. I will let you know where you will be serving shortly thereafter.  We 

will have a training date/set-up date the week of June 3.  More information will be in next month’s newsletter. 

MAY EVENT 

We are looking into going to Go Ape for our May outing on the 18th.  More info coming soon. 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

Trinity Youth Group 

11500 German Church Road 

Burr Ridge, Il.  60527 

 

708-990-5020 

708-839-1200 ext. 6 

 

rgrady@tlbr.org 


